
YEAR 5 PRATCHETT WEEKLY LETTER 

Hoping you all had a great Easter break. 

I miss you all. Hope you are keeping well and taking time to do your home 

learning and are enjoying being with your loved ones. 

A short message just for you! 

 

I miss all your chattiness and questions. ‘Why are we doing this Miss? Is it 

really necessary?’ I can still hear all of you wittering and rabbiting on for ages 

and you know what, I really miss that. 

This week I leave you with a riddle? 

It has been around for 

millions of years but it’s not 

more than a month old? 
What could it be! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope you crack it. Until next week! 


